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Request a no vote on Bill 2138. While agreeing with the need for affordable middle 

housing I believe that removing the review process on tear downs does not help. But 

only allows builders to more easily tear down a house in a historical neighborhood 

and build an ugly McMansion rather than retaining a smaller more affordable home 

for middle income owners. 
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